From: Brugh, Owen 
Sent: Monday, July 31, 2017 11:52 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Arena, John
Subject: Travel reimbursement - 7/27-7/29

Steve,

I'm writing to let you know that Ald. Arena was invited to, and attended, a conference of local elected officials July 27-29, in Austin, TX, hosted by Local Progress and the Center for Popular Democracy, one of the organizations leading Local Progress.  The Center for Popular Democracy reimbursed $200 of flight expenses.

Please let me know if you need any other information. 

Owen R. Brugh
Chief of Staff and General Counsel
to Ald. John Arena, 45th Ward
